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The International Dairy Federation launches a new website

www.fil-idf.org
Brussels, 15 November 2004 – In support of its efforts to provide the best service to the dairy sector, the IDF has launched a completely revamped website providing detailed information about its core activities, programme of work, events, publications and membership. 

The major new element on this new IDF website offers an online consultation of the IDF publications catalogue - Bulletins of IDF, Special Issues, Joint IDF/ISO standards - that can now be searched online. Entering a topic results in a list of publications matching the request. Ordering facilities have also been improved with safe payment online via credit card. Following up of orders is also offered. 

This new website is informative for member countries and non members. It includes detailed information about IDF, the advantages that IDF offers, IDF’s links with other international organizations whose activities affect the dairy sector.

The site offers the possibility to subscribe to mailing lists to help the visitors keep their up-to-date in areas of interest. This easy to navigate site also features a new search capability enabling searching right across the site.  

Edward Hopkin, IDF Director General says, “IDF is above all a forum for exchange of information with plenty of opportunities for networking. This new website is your electronic interface with IDF.”    

# # #

The International Dairy Federation was founded in 1903. It is a source of scientific and technical expertise. It is both a forum for discussion and exchange and a dairy information centre, created by and for the dairy sector.
Find more about us at www.fil-idf.org
